20™ March 2019

Call for Sites Consultation

Planning Policy Team

South Cambridgeshire District Council
Cambourne Business Park

Cambourne

Cambridge

CB23 6EA

Dear Sir/Madam

Land in High Street Guilden Morden

[ am writing to confirm that I support the submission made by our agents Brown &
Co for the above land to be included in the South Cambridgeshire District Council
Call for sites consultation.






